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November 13, 2019

John David Tovey III
Planning Director
Tribal Planning Office
Confederated Tribes of the Umatilla Indian Reservation
46411 Timine Way
Pendleton, OR 97801



Dear Mr. Tovey,


I am writing in support of Dr. Eric Trevan’s response to your November 5th Request for Quotes for an Elected Governance Leadership Workshop.  Dr. Trevan serves as a faculty member in the Master of Public Administration at The Evergreen State College.  His duties and experience in this role include teaching courses in our program’s Tribal Governance concentration (including Tribal Organizations, Tribal Policy, Tribal Economics, and Intergovernmental Relations). In addition, he has taught weekend intensive versions of our program’s core courses, which primarily serve Native American students who live across Washington State.  
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As Washington State’s public liberal arts institution, The Evergreen State College is extensively involved in community-engaged research in pursuit of its mission of “local and global commitment to social justice, diversity, environmental stewardship and service in the public interest” (https://www.evergreen.edu/policy/missionstatement).  In addition to the Master of Public Administration program, the College’s graduate programs include a Master of Environmental Science program and a Master of Teaching program that support student and faculty-led applied research and technical outreach in the State of Washington, and particularly the Puget Sound region. The College’s resources also include educational and applied research relationships with Native American tribes located in Washington State through its Native Pathways Program, its Longhouse Education and Cultural Center, and the Master of Public Administration program’s tribal governance program.  This includes research into tribal resilience to natural disasters, sea level rise, and climate change, and into collaboration across local and tribal governments in Washington State around emergency management, as well as projects on tribal economic development.

Please feel free to reach out to me if you have further questions or concerns.  I am available at (360) 867-6820 or by email at crawm@evergreen.edu.


Sincerely,



Michael Craw
Director, Master of Public Administration Program
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